
Hedgerows 

Unfortunately the Parish Council has received concerns about overgrown hedges in 

and around the Parish which can hinder the safety of road users including vehicles, 

walkers and riders.  Nesting season is due to start in early March until the end of 

August making now an ideal time to think about trimming. 


